TLRA Summer Newsletter - 5/08/21

Enclosed are your 2021 Boat and trailer stickers. Place them on both sides of your watercraft
and trailers.

New TLRA members, please read and become familiar with the TLRA rules and regulations. You
should all have received a copy, but if needed, go to www.tlra.co/pdfdocuments/RR.pdf.

Now that the east side path has been filled and graded, the TLRA board will focus our efforts on
erosion control projects along the east shoreline and the west side of Terry Point. They are
currently looking into the cost of materials and equipment. Please give them your input and
consider matching funds projects.

Approaching the island during nesting season (March — July 31) is prohibited. Keep your
distance, and if the wildlife change their behavior, you are too close!

Trespassers seem to enter from both the North end and South along the dam. If in doubt, ask if
they are members and if they are not, simply ask them to leave. Call a board member if need be,
and they can call the sheriff to ticket them for trespassing.

Be aware that a bloom of blue-green algae may occur later in the summer and is toxic to dogs.

The board is considering for 2022, charging an additional fee for homeowners with more than 2
warecraft. Currrently, we have 876 registered for 189 homes, and one home with 18 watercraft
costs TLRA S25 just to print their stickers. Please give your input to a board member.

Rules and regulations quick reminders:

All guests must be accompanied by a member when on lake property and no guest boats.
All watercraft and trailers on TLRA property must have current stickers and be functional.
Do not dump yard waste on TLRA leased property.

TLRA adheres to all Colorado Parks and Wildlife rules regarding boating and fishing.
Remember that this lake is “Use at your own risk”!
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All dogs must be leashed or under voice command on TLRA property. For problem animals,
call Animal Control — 970-226-3647 or Larimer Sheriff — 970-498-5100.
No fireworks are allowed, and quiet hours are from 10PM to 7 AM.
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H. No motorized vehicles allowed on TLRA leased property except to pick up or drop off a boat.

Thank you all for helping us keep Terry Lake an enjoyable recreational area.
TLRA Board of Directors — www.TLRA.CO
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